
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE FEBRUARY 16, 2004 

3-WAY STOP CONTROL  

Recommendation 

Councilor Di Vona recommends: 
 
1) That the City of Vaughan receives the petition from the residents of Russet Way at Burgosa. 

 
2) That the City of Vaughan Engineering Department review the request of the installation of a 

three way stop at the proposed location and report back to a further Committee of the Whole 
within the next month. 

Purpose 

To review the feasibility of implementing a 3-way stop control on Russet Way at Burgosa, in 
response to requests received from area residents. 
 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Residents of Russet Way and Burgosa have experienced an increase in unsafe driving and 
acceleration as drivers approach Chancellor Drive.  Residents have requested that a three way 
stop be implemented at the “T” in the road to ensure enhanced safety for pedestrians and 
vehicular traffic.  A three-way stop control at this intersection would alleviate these traffic 
problems. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report recommends a change from the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary 
resources have not been allocated. 
 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, it is recommended that a 3-way stop 
control be installed at the intersection on Russet Way at Burgosa. 

Attachments  

1.   Petition 

Report prepared by: 

Laura Borello-D’Avino, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Bernie Di Vona 
Councillor Ward -3 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PETITION 
 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 14 
   
 Item Name: 3 WAY STOP CONTROL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated: NOVEMBER 1, 2003 
 
No. of Signatures:  8 
 
Submitted by:  RESIDENTS OF RUSSET WAY 

 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 

 
 


